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Good evening,

I am writing to oppose the northern pass project. I will make this brief.

1. This will make the north country less desirable to tourists. I already know west
coast people, who climb the whites, and are looking into other places to go in new
england. Even if you can't "see them", the idea that they are there will discourage
people from coming.

2. Potentially devastating to our economy. Lack of tourism dollars as well as the
disruption to small businesses in the burial path, would be a significant blow to pour
budget.

3. I personally don't want to drive to Bristol and have to go under them. The lines
that are there are already an eyesore. Please don't make it worse.

4. Destroying our White Mountains is just environmentally irresponsible.

5. The question of who is really going to pay for it as well as the shady land sales
also raise significant concern.

All in all, this is bad choice for NH. 

Thank you,

Laura Romano
Onewhitehoof@yahoo.com
Danbury, NH
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